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Remote Learning ~ 2021 
 
As advised in the media, there will be minimal supervision available in schools this week and parents 
are urged to keep their children at home to participate in remote learning.  Parents are also advised 
that 1 unit of work is provided to cater for students learning from home and those who are on-site. 
 
Tuesday July 13 - students are to complete learning suggestions [attached & also on the school's 
website] in an exercise / on paper / electronically and submit via Google Classroom / Seesaw.  
  
Wednesday Jul 14 to Friday July 16 - students are to complete their Stage Booklet downloadable 
attachment on a printed copy if you have the facility, or in an exercise / on paper / electronically and 
submit via Google Classroom / Seesaw.  
 
Submitting work / feedback from the teacher: 
 
 
Kindergarten to Year 2:  

Log out of your parent Seesaw / download the Seesaw App for 
students on your iPad, computer or phone.  

 

Please find your child's class QR code [below] and scan the 
code. This will connect your child to the class learning journal.  

Once Seesaw has been logged in, you will be able to take 
photos of your child’s work by pressing the green plus button and adding a photo or video. Please 
ensure you click only your child’s name when you post the photos.  
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Years 3 to 6: 
Students will need to join the new Remote Learning Google Classroom for communication & 
submission of work using their class code [below]. This video will help if your child needs assistance 
to join: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qSxNLaWm74g 
  

SQ  ysdmfqt  3H gwawymb  

SC  ne2a5at  3M 7gln7ks  

SM  a7joexa  3P e75glou  

SL  phf6psc  4B zsxx6zg  

SD  pdkq4ky  4G nfaxpfc  

SA  j53emho  4M tp4yf43  

 
Students have an individual assignment under the classwork tab that they are to use to submit their 
completed work this week.    
  
Teachers will be available to communicate with students throughout the day via the private message 
function on their Google assignment. 
  
There will be a well-being check-in for students to complete each day. Please ensure your child 
completes this each morning before 9:30am. It will also be posted under the classwork tab on the 
Google Classroom.  
  
We are working hard to develop a plan to provide and support remote learning for our students and 
parents moving forward and we will keep you updated.  
 
NB: you will be advised of any changes to the remote learning period and/or organisation. 
  
 
Until further notice: 
- entry and exit to the site for students and employees is via Gate 2 only; 
- non-essential adults are not permitted on-site; 
- the canteen IN NOT in operation. 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation, 
 
 
Steve Connelly  
Principal 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qSxNLaWm74g

